
**We Want Your Views** 
 
If you are a parent, or care for a child (or young 
person) who has previous, or currently accesses 
children’s mental health services, then we would 
like to hear from you.  We would like you to tell us 
your experience of using the services, particularly 
around what has worked well, what works not so 
well and how we can build on service 
improvements.    
 
We value your time and would like to offer the 
opportunity to receive a gift voucher of up to £50 to 
those who are able to take part in the sessions. 
 
We are hosting 2 sessions for you join, these will 
be held on: 
 
Wednesday 9th March – 5-6pm 
Friday 11th March 10-11am 
 
The sessions will be virtually via Teams – please 
contact michelle.olsen@southtyneside.gov.uk for 
the link. 
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